
Year 2 Homework Letter 

08.05.25 

This week the children enjoyed a walk around the village, looking for key features 

that we can put on our community map. They have been learning tennis skills in PE 

and have started taking care of our planters in our outside area; weeding and 

planting new seeds.  

 

Spelling 

The children who are in my comprehension group for Literacy have started having a 

spelling test on a Monday morning. We can add the suffix -y to some root words 

ending in e to make adjectives. We drop the e before adding the -y. (wave – wavy) 

The words that they will have on Monday will be: 

sadly softly  slowly loudly kindly 

quietly  badly bravely happily easily  

 

Maths  

In maths we have been learning our 3 times tables and continued our work with 

problem solving, trying to be as independent as possible. This week please can you 

look at the numerical reasoning questions on Seesaw under activities ‘Monsters 

hiding’. Please help your child go through each question, encouraging them to think 

about ways they can solve the problem. The children can draw pictures, write out 

number sentences – anything that can help support their understanding of what 

each question is asking. Please complete it by Wednesday 14th May. 

 

 

 



Reading  

Please read as frequently as possible with your children at home. We will change 

their reading books in school once they are finished and we will send new books 

home. Please let me know if there are any problems.  

 

General Information 

• On Friday 9th May the children will be having their class photographs 

taken. 

• After school clubs will be starting next week. 

• Year 2 will have PE lessons on Thursdays and/or Fridays. Please ensure the 

correct PE kit is in school.  

• Big merit will be held on Friday 23rd May at 9am. 

• If your child is going home with someone else, even a friend from the class, 

please can you send an email to the office to let us know.  

• Any medals, certificates etc. can also be brought in for Merit worship on a 

Friday morning where your children can show the whole school what they 

have achieved. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Samuel 


